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Chanukah is in the air at Otsar! 

We had a great day today dancing, & singing to the beautiful Chanukah music. 

 

We picked beautiful Chanukah toys at Otsar. Thank you to Bergen County Toy Drive for  

donating a great array of gifts. 

 

A large group of lively boys from YDE came to hand out gifts and delicious donuts and to dance with us.  

It was so exciting! A special thank you to Junees for creating this magical Chanukah party. 

 

We continued our Chanukah Menorah and of course we played dreidel and got chocolate coins for snack! 

Looking forward to seeing everyone January 8th. 

 

Happy Chanukah! 

 



 

  



 

  



 

 


